
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Announcement regarding the fully availability of the computer 

system Balancing Market 

 

 

We inform you that starting with 06:05 AM, on May 12th 2023, the 

balancing market platform became fully operational.  

 

Thank you for your understanding and we apologize for the 

inconvenience during the period when the platform could not be 

accessed! 


